
I am writing  in support of continuing the alcohol and entertainment license for the Red Rooster.  This is 
an outstanding music venue and the only true music venue in the city.   I am unaware of the vents that led 
to the license challenge.  But I perform monthly at the Red Rooster and can say it is not in any way an out 
of control, or over served audience.   I view it as a family friendly facility.  I am strongly in favor of keeping it 
open and thriving 


